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Jakarta, Indonesia -- Staff and volunteers of UPF-Indonesia visited Pondok Yatim Dan Dhu’afa, an 
orphanage for girls in Tomang, Jakarta, run by a Muslim social organization. They spent the afternoon of 
August 21, 2016 with the girls, organizing games and distributing prizes to the winners. 
 
At the end of the visit, UPF donated rice, stationery and snacks to the orphanage. The volunteers 
expressed a desire to organize more service projects in the future. 
 

 


